

Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School

Cedar Road, Aintree, Liverpool, L9 9AF T: 0151 525 9600 F: 0151 525 2998

E: admin@bsprimary.com

Headteacher: Mr C Davey

"Aim high - Live life to the full"









23rd March 2018 CW/DM

Dear Parent/ Carer,

As you are aware, it has been proven that school uniform has a direct impact on behaviour and standards and we are delighted with our pupils at Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School who abide by our high standards.

As a reminder for the start of the summer term, a list of the correct uniform is on the reverse of this letter as well as school website. Most items are available to purchase in our school shop.

Should you have any difficulties in sending your child to school in our full school uniform, please do not hesitate to contact us to arrange a meeting with a member of SLT or one of our school mentors. We offer a range of support in such circumstances.

It is important to us that every pupil feels proud of belonging to our school community and that we work together to achieve this.

Thankyou for taking the care and attention to dress our pupils so smartly.

Yours faithfully,

C. Davey

Mr C .Davey Headteacher

























Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School Uniform

Nursery and Reception:

Red jogging pants.

School red polo shirt with school badge.

School red sweatshirt or cardigan with school badge.

Red PE shorts and white school t-shirt with school badge.

Trainers with velcro.

In the summer children can wear school red shorts

Years One, Two, Three, Four, Five and Six:

Dark grey trousers, skirts or pinafores.

(Girls may wear trousers)

School red polo shirt with school badge.

School red sweatshirt or cardigan with school badge.

Red PE shorts, white school t-shirts with school badge.

In the summer: pupils may also wear red gingham dresses or dark grey shorts.

All pupils must wear sensible, **black** school shoes.

No Trainers are allowed.

There is an optional outdoor PE kit; these are usually worn by the older children for outdoor PE lessons and those who represent the school at netball, football or cross country.